
Meeting Posting 12/4/2020 
Dr. David Wedin 
Superintendent of Schools 

PUBLIC HEARING 
Milaca School District 
 
If the posted meeting is cancelled due to a situation beyond our control, such as bad weather, the 
meeting will be postponed and held at the same time and location the following business day. 
 
Some or all Board Members may participate in the meeting remotely using electronic means. 

 
When:  Monday, December 14, 2020 

6:00 p.m. 
 

Where:  Tele/videoconference and  
High School Media Center  

 

Reason: Truth in Taxation Presentation 
 

Due to the pandemic, if you are uncomfortable attending the 
presentation and would like to submit a question or comment, 
please send an email to milaca.schools@milaca.k12.mn.us. A 
recording of the public meeting will be posted on the website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


